
 

 

 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO: East Millinocket Paper Mill Site File 

 

cc: Wing Chau, On-Scene Coordinator (OSC), U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

(EPA) Region I, Emergency Planning and Response Branch (EPRB)  

 

FROM: John Burton, Site Leader, Weston Solutions, Inc. (WESTON®), Superfund 

Technical Assessment and Response Team V (START) 

 

DATE: 8 September 2022 

 

RE: Addendum to the Removal Program Preliminary Assessment/Site Investigation 

Report for the East Millinocket Paper Mill Site, East Millinocket, Penobscot County, 

Maine. AD Number (No.) TOFP-01-22-04-0004; Task No. 0141; Document Control 

No. (DCN) R-50478. 

 

INTRODUCTION 

 

On 26 August 2022, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region I On-Scene 

Coordinator (OSC) Wing Chau emailed the Removal Program Preliminary Assessment/Site 

Investigation (PA/SI) Report and Closure Memo for the East Millinocket Paper Mill Site to 

relevant parties including potentially responsible parties (PRPs).  On 26 August 2022, PRP 

Jason Inhoff of Katahdin KI 50 responded via email to OSC Chau regarding clarifications to the 

PA/SI Report and Closure Memo.  The purpose of this memo is to include Mr. Inhoff’s comments 

and/or clarifications into the East Millinocket Paper Mill Site File.  

 

SITE OWNERSHIP 

 

The East Millinocket Paper Mill (the Site) is located at 50 Main Street in East Millinocket, 

Penobscot County, Maine.  The former paper mill closed around 2014. The property has since 

been owned by a series of investors including Katahdin KI 50 LLC (Katahdin KI 50).  Mr. Jason 

Inhoff of Katahdin KI 50 has provided the following information regarding the ownership. 

 

1) Katahdin KI 50 sold the steam plant to Metro Industrial Wrecking in September of 2019, 

so we are not the owner as listed.  

2) Katahdin KI 50 did not hire Metro to do any work as they owned the plant when the work 

was done. 

3) The town authorized Karma Environmental to do the work based on a request from Metro. 

 




